
 

 

 

 
 
 
   I am a Stanislaus County constituant.  I oppose the selling of our precious resource...WATER, out of 
our Tuolumne, Stanislaus and Merced rivers!!  Please, we need to hold on to our water resources so that 
our farmland thrives and we won't have to worry about future increases in our water and electricity rates. 
                                          Sincerely, 
                                     Darlene Mendes 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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